
 

  

 
July, 2015 
 
 
Dear Report Holder,  
 
ICC-ES is committed to continuously improving the value of its industry-leading evaluation reports.  
The following improvements being made to the current cover page of evaluation reports to benefit you: 
 
New Cover Page Image: 
Starting July 1, 2015, ICC-ES report holders will have an additional option to include an image of their 
evaluated product on their evaluation report cover page. This new option will enhance the look of the 
report and will provide you with a way to better showcase your product.  
 
Customers interested in this option will need to supply 1-2 copyright free images as a high resolution 
jpeg image (3.47” wide by 7.87” tall at 300dpi) that will be added to the cover page of your report. 
 
For more information on this enhancement or any other questions regarding your evaluation report, 
please contact Heather Ahlstrand (hahlstrand@icc-es.org; 800-423-6587, ext. 3557) in our Client 
Relations Department.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Shahin Moinian, P.E.  
President 
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